
 

 

 

 
COMPANY  UPDATE 

 
 
 
With reference to the query raised by Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. for the said Company 
Update, we would like to inform you that Order was received on 13.06.2024. But the order 
is considered to be accepted on the above date only after executing Performance Bank 
Guarantee in favour of the client.   
 
Considering the above,  we hereby update the stakeholders that the Company  has bagged 
an order from Bharat Petroleum Corporation Ltd. for their Khalapur Terminal for supply of 
2,00,000 drums with a capacity of 165 litres each and value Rs. 18.17 crores. 
 
 
 
For EAST INDIA DRUMS & BARRELS MFG. LTD. 
 
 
 
 
MADHAV VALIA 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
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